
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

The Board of Directors of the North Brevard County Hospital District operating Parrish Medical 
Center will meet in executive session for the purpose of risk management, credentialing, peer 
review, and medical staff appointments.  The meeting will be held no earlier than 11:05 a.m. on 
Monday, May 4, 2020 by telephone conference in light of the COVID-19 state of emergency, 
pursuant to the CDC’s March 16, 2020 recommendation to avoid gatherings of 10 people or 
more and Executive Order 20-69 issued on March 20, 2020 by Governor Ron DeSantis providing 
that local government bodies may utilize communication media technology for local 
government meetings.  A conference call number will be provided to members of the Board of 
Directors, the Chief Executive Officer of the North Brevard County Hospital District operating 
Parrish Medical Center and the President of the Medical staff of the North Brevard County 
Hospital District operating Parrish Medical Center and such other members of the executive 
management and advisors of the North Brevard County Hospital District operating Parrish 
Medical Center as are necessary for the executive session in accordance with Florida Law.  
Members of the public will not be able to participate in the executive session.   


